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ADAMAS CONSTRUCTION And DEVELOPMENT SERVICES PLLC 
<adamas.mt.406@gmail.com> 

ADAMAS CONSTRUCTION And DEVELOPMENT SERVICES PLLC Fri, Jul 13, 2018 at 7:42 
<adamas.mt.406@gmall.com> AM 
To: "Courtney, James (IHS/BILt <James.Courtney@ihs.gov> 
Cc: "Allen, Quentin B (IHS/BIL)" <Quentin.Allen@ihs.gov>, "White, Jim (IHS/Bll)" <Jlm.White@ihs.gov> 

James, 
Thank you for the update. We did not go to the jobsite Tuesday as we had an issue with our work truck. (See attached 
Photo) 
We pumped and dewatered a significant amount of sludge on Wednesday. Our average cutter head depth across half the 
pond started out at 43Inches, we are now at an average of 67 inches below the surface of the water. 

We also took a nitrate sample from the application site and delivered it to Energy Lab in Billings. The samples were taken 
from 5 different areas of the land site, with GPS coordinates recorded for each sample location. 
We spoke Sheri that day and requested that she file a eNOI with the EPA NPDES system, to update the permit to allow 
land application. 

Thursday, due to our work truck being damaged beyond reasonable repair, we were required to go to the bank, apply for 
funding and purchase a new work truck. 

We will be on site today pumping sludge. We should be ready to begin hauling and application next week. 

Best regards, 

Nathan Pierce 
[Quoted text hidden] 
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